
PRESS RELEASE 
HOLMES PUBLIC LIBRARY 

 
 

The Holmes Public Library is excited to announce that we will begin Curbside Pickup for our patrons on 

Wednesday, May 20, 2020. 

The Holmes Public Library will also begin accepting returns on Tuesday, May 19, 2020. 

 

 

CURBSIDE PICKUP – HOW IT WORKS 

Patrons can email hfxpl@sailsinc.org  (please provide name, phone number, and address) or call 781-293-2271 

to request specific items 

 Library staff will call patrons to arrange a pickup time  

 Pickup times will be in fifteen minute intervals 

 Patrons can request up to 10 items 

 Items will be checked out on the patron’s active library card 

 Items will be placed in a paper bag clearly marked by patron’s last name and placed on a cart in front of 

the library where they may be retrieved  

 Items not picked up will be brought into the library and a new pickup time arranged 

 

Patrons place holds via the online catalog www.sailsinc.org to request specific items 

 Library staff will call patrons to arrange a pickup time  

 Pickup times will be in fifteen minute intervals 

 Patrons can request up to 10 items 

 Items will be checked out on the patron’s active library card 

 Items will be placed in a paper bag clearly marked by patron’s last name and placed on a cart in front of 

the library where they may be retrieved  

 Items not picked up will be brought into the library and a new pickup time arranged 

 

 

RETURN OF MATERIALS 

 Return of library materials will only be allowed via the outside book drop 

 The book drop will be open from 9 am to 4 pm, Monday through Friday 

 During this time non-print material (DVDs, CDs) will also be accepted in the book drop. Please safely 

secure cases 

 Returned materials will be brought into the Community Room at the end of each day and quarantined 

for 72 hours before they are checked in 

  All fines are being waived until further notice 
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